
 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

 

Melbourne, 13 August 2013 

Australia – Victoria 

 

No. 112T - 2013 

 

Port of Port Phillip 

 

Entrance to Queenscliff Cut, Queenscliff 

Reconstruction of SeaRoad Ferries Terminal Berthing Wharf, Queenscliff 

 

Date: 19 August to 28 September 2013 

 

Details: Mariners are advised of reconstruction upgrade works to the SeaRoad 

Ferries Terminal berthing area at the entrance to the Queenscliff Cut located 

at approximate position 38°15.878’ S, 144°40.302’ E (WGS84).  

 

Reconstruction works at the berthing wharf on the North East shore of the 

ferry terminal include:  

• Removal of existing timber wharf 

• Driving of new sheet pile wharf 

• Driving of new anchor wall 

• Installation of new tie backs between sheet pile wharf and anchor 

wall 

• New concrete capping installation 

• Back-fill behind wall  

• Landscaping and vegetation of land-side area. 

    

Floating plant (including barges and workboat) will be operating during the 

day and anchored at night. Barges and workboats will be lit from sunset to 
sunrise to IALA standards. 

 

Mariners are advised to navigate with 5 knot speed limit, 
commensurate with safe navigation in the vicinity of floating plant and 
equipment. 
 

If you require any further information on these works please contact KV Johnson Constructions 

on 0408 330 593. 

 

Charts & Publications  

Affected:  AUS 143, 158  



 

Further Notice: This Notice is self cancelling. No Further Notice will be issued. 

 

If you require any further information please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963 

 

 

 

Ledene Ellis 

Manager Maritime Infrastructure 

Melbourne Region 

 

If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 

noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au or visit www.parks.vic.gov.au to view Notices. 


